FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

: m City of Duluth Police Department

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802

218-730-5400 | www.duluthmn.gov | Gordon Ramsay, Chief of Police
T For more information contact Brad Wick, Public Information Officer 218-390-2217

DATE: 10/01/2009

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Phone Number Change
CASE NO.:

INCIDENT DATE :10/01/2009

INCIDENT TIME:

INCIDENT LOCATION:

SUBJECT: PIO Phone Number Change

BY: Public Information Officer Brad Wick

Please note that effective IMMEDIATELY the Media phone number for Public Information
Officer Brad Wick has been changed to 218-390-2217. Please advise your employee's and note
the change. The old 218-428-XXXX number is no longer in service. Thank you.



